—~ 9/13/95 Coastal Quilters Guild Inc. Monthly Meeting

I. Susan Cochran infroduced three new members and three vigitors tonight.

II. Linda Karppinen explained the California Heritage Project which will be documenting and
recording California quilts, and become part of a state historical research project. California

is the first state to recognize quilting in this manner. Part of the project will be interviewing
quilters, and our Guild has been asked to participate on Nov 1 and 2 in the inferviews.

Questionnaire forms were distributed to members present, and several individuals among these
will be asked to participate in the interviews.

M. Judy Gorrindo asked all Guild members present to turn in their suggestion tonight on a blank
piece of paper of who would be a good Guild President for next year.

IV. Ruth Walters has entry forms for next month's Challenge program. She asked that members
have their quilts at the meeting by 7 p.m.

V. Harriet Berk said there has been $200 donated so far on the Opportunity Quilt. The quilt
is being quilted, but is not bound yet.

VL Linda Estrada invited new members to a Welcoming Tea to be held at 6 p.m. on Wednesday,
October 11, 1995, prior to the monthly meeting. She asked new members to give their

name to Lee Carlson. Continuing members able to attend are asked to bring one dozen goodies
to share.

VIL Charlotte Warr Andersen from Salt Lake City, Utah, was introduced and gave a presentation
titled "A Cotton Palette.”

Claire Hemke was absent tonight. The community project this year is being donated to
Hospice.

. Diana Iler thanked individuals for bringing refreshments tonight. (Names are listed in
Newsletter now.)

X. Anne Braddock asked individuals taking Charlotte's workshop tomorrow to be ready to start

at 9 am. She reviewed the rest of the programs left for the year, including the Challenge
in October, the Hoffinan Exhibit in November, and the Guild Xmas Party in December.

X1 Door prizes were given out by Tracy Hilden-Cope.

XIL The Block-of-the-Month drawing went to June Brandon. Verna Smith and Beth Jones
asked that next month's "No Block” be 12 1/2" in unfinished size.

XII. Show and Tell concluded the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
\Qimat Kinglo — SR
Susan Mihora-Scholl, Recording Secretary




September 13, 1995
Coastal Quilters Meeting Agenda

-Welcome: Susan Cochran

-California Heritage Project: Linda Karppinen

-October meeting: Ruth Walters

-October tea and Speaker for tonight: Linda Estrada

-What does the President do: Judy Gorrindo
Reminder for break: Door prizes

Opportunity ticket information
Suggestion Box and Heritage handout turn ins

Break

-Community Project: Clair Hempke

-Refreshment thank yous- Diana Idler

-Door Prizes: Tracy Hilden-Cope

-Block of the Month- Verna Smith and Beth Jones

-Show and tell




